
 
 

 USING DOUBLE-CYLINDER  DEADBOLT  LOCKS 
 
 

 
 

DOUBLE CYLINDER DEADBOLT LOCK 
 

Double-cylinder deadbolt locks require a key to open from the inside.  When you 
install these locks, Community Crime Prevention/SAFE strongly recommends that 
you: 

 

1. Keep a key in or near the lock when you are home so you can exist 
easily in an emergency. 

2. Remove the inside keys when you are away. 
 
 
 
If you follow these recommendations, double-cylinder deadbolt locks will provide 
you with good home security.  In addition to all the strengths of other deadbolt 
locks, double-cylinder locks: 

 

1. Prevent someone from unlocking the door if they break glass in or near 
your door and reach in. 

2. Stop a burglar who has entered a window in your house from leaving by 
the door. This means it will be difficult for the burglar to take items from 
your home. 

 

By City ordinance, double-cylinder deadbolt locks can only be installed on single 
family homes and first floor duplexes.  The type of locks you use is up to you. 
Community Crime Prevention/SAFE and the City of Minneapolis assume 
responsibility regarding your decision to install or use double-cylinder locks. 

 
English: Attention. If you want help translating this information, call 612-673-3737 
Spanish:  Atención. Si desea recibir asistencia gratuita para traducir esta información,  llame 612-673-2700 
Somali:  Ogow. Haddii aad dooneyso in lagaa kaalmeeyo tarjamadda macluumaadkani  oo lacag la’ aan wac 612-673-3500 
Hmong:  Ceeb toom. Yog koj xav tau kev pab txhais cov xov no rau koj dawb, hu 612-673-2800 
Sign Language: TTY 612-673-2626 
If you need this material in an alternative format, please contact the Minneapolis  Police Department at 612-673-2912. 
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